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Comments: Privately owned cabins do not belong in wilderness areas. The current rules that allow ANILCA

cabins to be used until the death of the last original family member of the original claimant, and are non-

transferable, should remain in effect. Humans should not inhabit wilderness. Please don't extend the use of these

cabins. 


